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Greetings: 

Gerry and I have enjoyed the wonderful season of        

Christmas for 2016. We started the season with a 

visit to our three marvelous grandchildren and their 

parents in   Texas. We celebrated a little early but it 

was lots of fun. We are looking forward to visiting 

the others in New Jersey after the New Year. 

 

We have been blessed tremendously by being a part 

of some great events at MBC. On a  bitter cold win-

ter night we were blessed by the live Nativity Scene 

in downtown     Newport. Thanks again to all of you 

who sacrificed to be a blessing to hundreds of peo-

ple who drove by and numerous ones who stopped by to 

witness the great scene. 

 

We were also blessed by the Christmas program produced 

by the children and music departments. Many people     

enjoyed this excellence presentation of the story of the 

birth of Jesus Christ. 

 

The greatest blessing for me was the opportunity to        

participate in the presentation of the love offering to the 

family who lost so much in the fire in Gatlinburg. I have   

never seen people more appreciative than they were.    

Perhaps we can find ways to help others. 

 

As the new year approaches our hearts must turn to how 

God will lead going forward. Our deacons have called us to 

pray diligently especially for the Pastor Search Committee 

and for God's direction for MBC. Watch for special          

opportunities. 

 

May God bless and guide. 

 

Pastor Harold  Ball 

 

Family Fun Night  

Saturday Dec. 31st  

7 pm—???  

Food, Games and Fellowship  

Gods Amazing Canvas  

You crown the year with Your goodness,         

and Your paths drip with abundance.                

Psalms 65:11  





Donations (Continued) 
 



 
  

 
 

 

     
    

   
     

 
 
 
 

     

Nursery  Bunny’s Kids  

Children’s Church  

Journaling 

Sunday Evening Worship  

Follow MBC—  

New Website—www.mbcnewport.org  

www.facebook.com/mbcnewport 

To put items in the newsletter, bulletins, website or Facebook 

page—or to get on our call and/or email list please contact 

Vicky Wilson Turner 423-237-8322 call or text or email  

vwilson62@gmail.com  


